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General Offices ® Selden Street, Berlin, Connecticut
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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director T

Division of Licensing

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatorv commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Refer.nces: (1) D. G. Eisenhut letter to All Applicants/Licensees
Referencing BWR Owners Group Response to NUREG-0737
. Item I1.X.3.44
(2) W. G. Cqunsil letter to D. G. Eisenhut, dated
December 31, 1980.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 1
NURE%~0737 Ttem II.K.3.44, Evaluation of
Anticipated Transients Combined with Single Failure

In Reference (1), the Staff informed Licensees and Applicapts referencing
the BWR Owners Group response to NUREG-0737 Item II.K.3.44 that the
report had been accepted as sufficient on a generic basis. Northeast
Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO), on behalf of Millstone Unit No. 1,
docketed this report in Reference (2). Reference (1) also requested
NNECO to confirm that the assuuptions and iritial conditions used

in the report are representative of Millsrone Unit No. 1. This letter

is being docketed in fulfillment of the StaZf's request.

NNECO has reviewed the analvsis assumptions and initial conditionsg

used for the generic analysis and econcluded that they are yep-

resentative of Millstone Ynir No, Y. As such, no turther action

is required and the Staff's concerns of NUREG-0737 Item II.K.3.44 IAoqL
/

are resolved.
¥
We trust you will find this information responsive tc your reguest. //4)
Very truly yours,
NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY
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W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President
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